
Nether Loirston Growers
It’s our 5th summer already and we are experiencing mixed weather once again. 
This hasn’t dampened our spirits though and we are now enjoying our early tatties 
and lots of strawberries. 
We were delighted to be recognised by the production team at the Beechgrove Garden 
and we spent a very interesting and enjoyable and sunny day at the beginning of July 

when we were filmed with Jim McColl 
for the show being aired on 24 and 26 
July. Our feature includes the rainwater 
harvesting system that gives us our 
only supply of water on site as well as 
Jane Clark’s project of jam and chutney 
making for an oversees charity with 

produce from our sponsored plot. Of 
great interest was the newly created 
plot for one of our less able members, 
allowing wheelchair access and 
cultivating. 
We are very proud of our efforts over the 
years since we started in 2011 and if you 
would like to visit the allotments please get in touch. We are always keen to encourage 
new members whether experienced or novice who want to give allotmenteering a go.
  
Wishing you all a happy and productive gardening experience
  
 MarleneWestland
 Chairperson
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